

Aimee Winder Newton, Chair District #3

**Laurie Stringham** At-Large A

**Suzanne Harrison** At-Large B

**Jim Bradley** At-Large C

Arlyn Bradshaw District #1

**David Alvord**District #2

Ann Granato
District #4

Sheldon Stewart
District #5

**Dea Theodore**District #6

November 27, 2023

Salt Lake County Councilmembers 2001 S. State Street, N2-200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190

Dear Councilmembers,

Upon information and belief, the following deputy county constables are no longer employed by the Salt Lake County Constable who appointed them subject to the provisions of Salt Lake County Ordinance § 2.50.090:

- Deputy Constable Scott Hansen, appointed by Constable Silvan Warnick, and approved by the Council on or about July 16, 2019;
- Deputy Constable Teresa Perkins, appointed by Constable Silvan Warnick, and approved by the Council on or about May 5, 2020.

Constable Warnick concurs that the Council should release from service the above-named deputy constables that previously served under his authority, which action I recommend that the Council consider and adopt at its December 5, 2023 meeting.

Sincerely,

Mitchell F. Park

Legal Counsel, Salt Lake County Council